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Bureaucracy breeds corruption. There is not one thing that Oregon has 

bureaucratically taken over that it has improved in any way. 

Imposing these regulations, only ensures that China, Mexico, and other foreign 

countries are more competitive in food prices than our own farmers. This bill will 

support foreign imports and will kill Oregon’s ability to produce its own food in an 

affordable way. I oppose this I will pose this whole heartedly to the end of my breath, 

and if you keep passing these things than myself, and all of the other farmers will 

leave. It’s a terrible bill written by people who have never been face-to-face with a 

cow or even pulled a weed in their lives. 


